
 

          REPORT ON IEI Workshop “Introduction to NOSQL”  

ON 21.01.2020 

IEI Students Chapter and Department of CSE jointly organized workshop in “Introduction to 

NOSQL” on 21.01.2020. IEI student 12 members (III Year) had attended this workshop. The 

objective of this workshop was to know the current advancement in database. It may help the 

students to decide the project domain and got the exposure in that field. 

Resource Person Details: 

Ms.P.Chellamani, 

Infosystems, 

Thanjavur 

Topics Covered in the workshop: 

 Basics of NoSql Concept 

 Syntax and usage  

 

 

 

Ms.P.Chellamani describes the concepts of NOSQL 

 

 


